
Session 2 Update 

 

Spring has sprung! 

As promised, Session 2 was much sunnier and our riders were able to 

enjoy more fun and games in and out of the arena.  We were very 

fortunate to have received a generous donation for some rider and 

horse enrichment activities! Including: 2 new sets of colored cones for 

weaving, doing figure 8 and serpentine patterns, some new ground 

poles to practice two point positions and counting and the giant foam 

dice are super fun for throwing and mathematics. We couldn’t have this 

much fun without the generous support of our donors and volunteers!  

 

The new toys have arrived!  



 

It’s all fun and games! 

 

Dante did his first mounted lesson(s) with a student this session! We are so excited to see him 

continue to integrate into our growing program. 

             

Our semi-annual tack sale was a big success! We want to give a shout out of thanks to Evonne Spineto 

and Bob at Bob’s Cranes for the help getting the sale organized and for the very generous donation!  

Thank You to all who continue to support our riders and horses!  


